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Certain millimeter wave radar sensor part numbers have been placed on MAC. These parts have 
been placed on MAC to help ensure that the sensor has the correct software version and that 
sealer has been applied prior to installation on a vehicle. The following part numbers have been 
placed on MAC.

 These parts will ONLY be released to vehicles that do not have campaign K0B completed until further notice.

 Based on the inspection results in the K0B technical instructions, the millimeter wave radar sensor may 
require replacement.

 Parts should ONLY be ordered, when completing K0B, if the diagnosis following the technical 
instructions/repair manual determines sensor replacement is required. 

For release of a millimeter wave radar sensor by PTSG (Parts Technical Support Group), you will be required to 
email PRAproject@toyota.com the following:

 VIN
 Part Number and Quantity
 Dealer Number
 Order Reference Number
 Contact Name and Number
 Screenshot of Diagnostic Trouble Code(s) (DTC) resulting in the need to replace the sensor
 If replacement is not related to a DTC, an explanation of why the part is needed (ex: collision damage)

Release requirements can be found in the latest MAC Report.  Also, please refer to the Dealer Letter and Technical Instructions on TIS for additional SSC information.
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